
 

Home Learning - Week 28 

Welcome back, we hope that you have all enjoyed a wonderful Easter holiday.  Following on from last 

half terms learning about growing plants, this half term we will be learning about Mini beasts.  Our 

book this week has been ‘I love Bugs’, you could listen to the story being read here if you would like…. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4j8eToAR08k  This week we have… 

 Talked about what we did during the Easter Holidays and have written some holiday news.  We 

worked hard to ‘hold the sentence in our head’ and then write it down, carefully sounding out 

the letters that we needed. 

 Been on a mini beast hunt in the forest school area of our school and discovered lots of mini 

beasts.  We made careful observations of what they looked like, what they were doing and 

where they lived. 

 Recapped how to subertise numbers up to 5 and explored ways of making 5 using fives frames, 

numicon, and the part part whole image. 

 Represented mini beasts using loose parts and talked about our creations. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have recapped all of the sounds that we have learnt so far and have 

been working hard to write captions using what we know.  We have worked hard to learn the 

tricky words:  they, are, all. 

Home Learning Task: 

 Practise reading and spelling the tricky words:  are, all, they, her.  You could write them in 

different rainbow colours, make the words using magnetic letters, write them in shaving foam 

in the bath or in a tray of rice or sand. 

 Keep practising your letters and sounds and reading your reading book, you should be reading 

at least five times a week. 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

There will be no PE next week on Tuesday as we have the theatre trip ‘Boo to the Goose.’ 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 
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